
 

 

Austro-American Association

Dear Members and Friends,

April 2024

NEWS-FLASH

PRE-ANNOUNCEMENT

Our 80th Anniversary Celebration of the 
Austro-Ameican Association

will be on
Sunday, June 23, 2024

at 5:00 pm
at

BULLFINCHS RESTAURANT 
730 BOSTON POST RD (ROUTE 20), SUDBURY, MA 01776 

Your formal invitation will be forthcoming by the end of May.

Please reserve this date and respond to this News-Flash 
to advise if you are planning to attend.

We look forward to a great celebration of this important event.

Traudwig Schieber-Acker
President of the

Austro-American Association
email: traude@austria-boston.org       tel: 978 579 2191

http://travel.sulekha.com/maria-theresa-strasse-innsbruck-austria_austria-photo-109337.htm

